



SACRED HEART SOUTHERN MISSIONS

6050 Highway 161 · Walls, Mississippi 38686 · 800.232.9079 · www.shsm.org

November 07, 2024

Heavenly Brickks Charitable Fdn. PO Box 721 Goldens Brg, NY 10526-0721

Dear Friends of the Sacred Heart,

I want to thank you very much for your recent generous gift in memory of Raymond M. Romano. You and all those whom you enrolled will be remembered at Mass daily for more than a year, beginning Christmas day and continuing throughout 2025. We will pray that God will bless you and your loved ones abundantly throughout the coming year.

<u>Christmas is a season of giving</u>. As we celebrate the joy of his birth, Jesus asks us to bring his gifts of faith, hope and love to others. Thank you for remembering those in need here in northwest Mississippi. Through your generosity, their lives are made holier, healthier and happier.

The struggles of the poor and marginalized take no holiday. Be assured that your gift will help relieve the anxiety and despair of those living in poverty – a kindness they will not forget. More importantly, they will be assured of God's love—even in times of suffering and hardship.

Thank you for your continued support of Sacred Heart Southern Missions and for bringing Christ into our world today. I will pray for you and all of your intentions during this Christmas season.

May you and all those whom you hold dear experience the love of God today and through the coming year. Merry Christmas!

Sincerely yours in the Sacred Heart,

Father Jack Kurps, SCJ